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Development Committee  
 
 

Thursday, 4th November, 2010 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  
 

Members present: Councillor C. Maskey (Chairman); and 
 Councillors Campbell, Kyle, McKee, Mullaghan, 

J. Rodgers and Rodway. 
 

Also attended: Councillor McCarthy. 
 

In attendance: Ms. S. McCay, Head of Economic Initiatives; 
Ms. P. Davison, Estates Surveyor; and 
Miss L. Hillick, Democratic Services Officer. 

 
 

Site Visit to Belfast Central Library 
 
 Pursuant to the Committee’s decision of 13th January, the Members undertook a 
site visit to the Belfast Central Library which was one of the possible sites for the location 
of the Belfast Welcome Centre.  The Members were welcomed by Ms. M. Bryson, 
Business Manager, Libraries Northern Ireland, and Mr. D. McLoughlin, Capital Project 
Manager, and then proceeded on a tour of the building.  Ms. Bryson provided for the 
information of the Members a history of the building and gave a presentation in relation to 
the works which were being undertaken currently to extend and improve the facility. 
 
 At the conclusion of the visit, the Chairman thanked the representatives for 
their informative tour and for the helpful manner in which they had replied to 
Members’ questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
 


